(TTY OF MANGUM
130 N. Oklahoma
Mangum OK. 73554

Waterway Landowners:

The waterway between Lincoln and Grant running South has
become a nuisance. The debris allowed to flow down this
waterway has affected the landowners on the south side of Grant
for years and it is time to address the problem. The waterway has
needed to be cleaned out and dead trees and limbs cleaned out of
it to not only keep it from backing up and flooding the properties
1t runs through but also to keep trash and debris from washing
down on other people’s properties. The cleaning and maintaining
of this waterway is going to be a financial and labor intense
burden on all landowners who own the waterway. The city of
Mangum is proposing that the city be granted a waterway
easement through these properties after a survey. The granting of
this easement will put the financial burden and cleanup at the
Cities’ expense. After the initial cleanup the maintenance of this
waterway will be done by the city. Please get in contact with City
Hall 580-782-2250 and make an appointment to discuss this
nuisance.
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